
New Beginnings and a Fresh Start 

12-20-19 

Principal’s Message: 

The Lovell High Panthers soccer team concluded 

the season with a 4-2 record and third place league 

finish.  I want to congratulate Mr. Hosler and the 

team on a very successful season.  

Ms. Franky Herrera from Reedley College for con-

ducting online registration with our students this 

week.  Lovell High students continue their progress 

on becoming Career & College Ready Scholars. 

Lovell High student also finished their tool boxes 

project this week and continue to be Creative and 

Quality Producers in their construction class.  In ad-

dition, students had an excellent presentation from 

Mr. Mike Garcia a framing contractor from Fresno. 

Students enjoyed his presentation as they prepare to 

build their tough shed next semester.  
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